March 2025 Web Communications Report

Updated and corrected the links to the February Meeting Minutes reports on the website.
Added Meeting Minutes reports for March to the website.

Revised and published the Early Bird Closing poster.

Sent out a email reminder email to all members.

Designed and distributed the 2025 Sponsorship flyer via email and posted it across all
social media channels.

Judy and | are finalizing details for the BBQ fundraiser.

Judy created the Willville event poster.

Judy has been overseeing the memberships webpage and entries, while also teaching
me the process.

Judy also developed an "Event Calendar" webpage, which has been added to the
website.



